Community Forum Meeting – 

2.30pm Friday 29th November 2019 at Kenn C of E Primary School.
	
	Present – Lydia Brown (Y4 and Y2), Donna Richardson (Y4), Kate Frost (Y6), Amanda Somerwill, Luke Williams (Assistant Head Teignmouth School Mill Lane)
Apologies - Emma Kirk (Y1, Y4 and Y6), Emma Lishman (Y2), Lorna Young (Y2), Annie Jinks (Y1 and Y5), Liz Rycroft (Church and Governor), Kelly Kingwell (Y2 and 4)
Sharing assemblies

Discussed the different ways that parents are now being invited in to school. Parents do miss the sharing assemblies though – would really like this next term. Feel that it really supports their performance skills. AS to discuss with JA for the spring term.

PTA

Report back from DR. 

· Chinese New Year disco planned for 24/01/2020.

· Discussed possible murals in bark chip area.

· Discussed plant a tree weekend.

Plastic-free Week

Very positive feedback. Felt that this really impacted on the children.

Library books

Discussed higher levels in AR. Parents asked if there could be some shorter stories too. AS to discuss with LB.

SIAMS

Parents asked for more feedback in newsletter. AS.
Christmas events

Parents asked for timings of events asap. To be sent out in newsletter.

Trip costs

Parents discussed. Felt that parents are willing to pay for these and really value them. Asked for option to pay over time and plenty of notice.

Plastic-free PTA events
Discussed how the events could be made more plastic-free. Discussed using Kenn and Kenton Facebook pages to promote. Discussed a possible community litter pick.

Large play equipment in the field.

AS asked the cost of repair/ removal of the equipment. Discussed ways of fundraising to address this.

Next meeting - Friday 31st January 2.30pm Kenn Primary


